
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

NEW WELL DRILLING  
 

MERKLIN STREET RESERVOIR SITE 
 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING? 

 
EPCOR White Rock is drilling a new well at the Merklin Street reservoir site. This project is part of our 
approved 2011 – 2013 capital plan, and EPCOR’s continuing efforts to ensure your water service is 
reliable and safe. We regret any inconvenience. 

 
WHEN? 
 
Work will take place between 7:30 am and 5:30 pm from January 30, 2012 to April 11, 2012 unless we 
experience unforeseen delays.  Some work beyond these hours may be required; however we will 
make every effort to complete daily tasks by 5:30 pm each day. 
 
HOW WILL I BE AFFECTED?  
 
There will be some traffic disruptions while construction vehicles access the site. Please refrain from 
parking in front of the EPCOR reservoir site on the west side of the 1500 block of Merklin Street. 
 
There should be no water service interruptions as a result of this work and your water remains safe to 
consume during this period.   
 
ARE THERE ANY SAFETY CONCERNS?  
 
Equipment and materials will be stored in the area during this time. Please remind all members of your 
household to use caution in the area due to the presence of work vehicles.  EPCOR’s priority is to 
complete this work safely and efficiently.   
 
 
WHO DO I CALL FOR MORE INFORMATION? 
 
For more information, call EPCOR at (604) 536-6112.  
 

 
 
 
 
www.epcor.ca/whiterock 


